Microphone and Sound System Update

[bookmark: _GoBack]Entertainment Systems invoiced us for $4,187.00 and was paid in December after Town Council approved the expenditure at the December 16th meeting.
Bill Cronheim advises that the components have all been ordered and are coming in from various sources so that Bill can build and test the system.
He believes by the end of January this will be complete and we will have the new system in place for the February 10th Town Council Regular Meeting.
